Steven Seee

From: Frank <docpaletta@cox.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 9:52 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill No. 8237

Mr Sepe,

As the President of the Rhode Island Association of Oral and Maxillofaical Surgeons, | would like to express our support
of House Bill No. 8237. We are in agreement that the independent administration of anesthesia should be reserved to
those with proper training to administer anesthetic medications. In regards to the nursing profession, only CRNA’s have
displayed the rigorous training required to provide safe independent anesthesia.
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Clinical Assistant Professor of Surgery, Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University

Clinical Faculty, Department of Craniofacial Sciences, Division of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery,
University of Connecticut
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